
MASS and PRAYER REQUESTS 

RECENTLY DECEASED :  Margaret Queen, Dave Cummings, Rita Howeson, 
Kathleen Diamond, Bernadette O’Niel  
 
ANNIVERSARIES : Norah Bisset, Henry McNeece, Anne Scallan, Lizzie Reilly, 
Pat Daniels, Albert Jones 
 
MONTHS’ MIND : Andrew Murray, Margaret Mary Miller, James and Mary 
Smillie, The Connolly Family, Gerry Glancey 
 
SPECIAL INTENTIONS :Lauren Kelly, Lily Duffy, James McGuigan, Betty Lamont, 
Mary Reilly, Tommy Taylor, Abbas Tabatabayaen, Sr. Margaret Lee, Danny 
McLeary 
 
 
SCALAN ASSOCIATION 
The AGM of the Scalan Association is due to take place on Tuesday 24 May, 
beginning with Mass in The Scalan at 12.30. Tea/coffee will be provided 
afterwards at the Braes Hall, Chapeltown of Glenlivet. Please bring your own 
eatables. The meeting proper will begin at 1.30pm and end by 3.00pm.  
 
The Annual Mass is arranged for Sunday 3 July at 4pm prompt. Bishop Toal has 
agreed to preach the homily. AB37 9JS is a useful postcode for both events. 
 
 
ASCENSION THURSDAY 
Advance notice that Ascension Thursday is on Thursday 26th May, and it is a 
Holy Day of Obligation. There will be 2 Masses in each parish as follows: 
St. Bartholomew’s :  9:30am and 7pm 
St. Margaret Mary’s 7pm (vigil) and 10:00am 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FUNERALS  SCHEDULED 
Tuesday 17th May, 10:00am, St. Margaret Mary’s Margaret Queen 

 

 

 

 REQUIESCANT IN PACE   

e 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LENT – PRAY : FAST : GIVE 

 

 

 

ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S – ST. MARGARET MARY’S 
The Catholic Community of Castlemilk 

 

St. Bartholomew and St. Margaret Mary are parishes in the Archdiocese of Glasgow 
A Designated Religious Charity, Number SCO18140 

5th SUNDAY of EASTER 15th May 2022 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
St. Bartholomew’s 
32 Croftfoot Drive 

G45 0NG 
Tel : 0141 634 2051 

 
St. Margaret Mary’s 

99 Dougrie Road 
G45 9NT 

Tel : 0141 634 2051 
 

PARISH PRIEST 
Fr. Ian Bathgate sx 

ASSISTANTS 
Fr. Eugenio Montesi sx, 

Fr. Willie Hattie sx, 
Fr. Robert Sowa 

DEACON 
Rev. John Cairns 

 
SAFEGUARDING COORDINATORS 
St. Bartholomew’s / Lorraine Faulds 

0141 384 9570 
St. Margaret Mary’s /Gena Anderson 

0771 939 1172 

SUNDAY MASS 
St. Bartholmew’s 

10:30am and 5pm 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
6pm (vigil) and 10:30am 

 
WEEKDAY MASS 
St. Bartholomew’s 

9:30am, Mon / Wed / Fri 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
10:00am,  Tues / Thurs / Sat 

 
LIVE STREAMS 

Public attended Masses will be live-
streamed every day depending on 
where Mass is held (times above) 

 
St. Bartholomew’s : via FACEBOOK 
St. Margaret Mary’s : via YOUTUBE 
 

EMAIL for BOTH PARISHES 
stbartholomew@rcag.org.uk 



LAST WEEK’S MASS COLLECTIONS 
St. Bartholomew’s :  1st Collection  £414.06 

 2nd Collection (Ecclesiastical Students) £290.49 

St. Margaret Mary’s :  1st Collection  £579.58 
 2nd Collection (Ecclesiastical Students)  £343.95 
 
Sunday 29th May is Communications Sunday and there will be a 2nd collection 
in both parishes over that weekend.  
 
 

FORMER PARISHIONER OF ST.BARTHOLOMEW’S 

Father Thomas O’Brien 
Mill Hill Missionary 

21st May 1948 – 7th May 2022 

Fr. Tom O’Brien was a former parishioner of St. Bartholomew’s parish and when 
he was ordained in St. Bartholomew’s in 1974 by the (then) Archbishop, Thomas 
Winning, it was a very special occasion for the parish. I’m sure some of you will 
recall his ordination day and hold special memories of the event. 

After his ordination, and further studies in Rome, Fr. Tom initially served in 
various locations in India, followed by a spell in Saint Joseph’s House, Cardonald, 
then London and in 2009, he moved to Liverpool where he continued working 
until he died last week. 

Anytime Fr. Tom was home to see his Mum, Molly, he always visited the parish 
and gave his time so freely by assisting with Masses and services. He last visited 
the parish on 24th August 2015, when he celebrated Mass with us for our 
Diamond Jubilee and Pastoral Feast. 

Fr. Tom had been ill for a number of months, and sadly lost his fight for life last 
weekend. Please remember Fr. Tom, his sister Mary Jo, brother Paul and their 
families, and all in the Mill Hill Community in your prayers. 

Fr. Tom's funeral will take place on Tuesday 17th of May at Herbert House, 
Formby, Liverpool. His remains will be interred in the Mill Hill Missionary 
cemetery next to Herbert House. 

You can view his Obituary Notice at 
https://millhillmissionaries.com/obituary/father-thomas-obrien/ 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let Perpetual Light shine upon him. 
May he rest in peace, Amen 

  

FIRST COMMUNION 
Congratulations to all the children who received their First Holy Communion last 
weekend in St. Margaret Mary’s and this weekend in St. Bartholomew’s. We look 
forward to welcoming the children into our churches as they continue their faith 
journey.  
We pray that they will be forever blessed as they continue to trust in God and 
grow in His grace. Congratulations! 
 
 
ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S PARISH HALL FUND 
An evening of Music and Song with Eugene and David 
Saturday 28th May, 7:30pm – 11:15pm, Tickets, £7  
Food / Music / Raffle 

Tickets can be purchased in the hall after 10:30am Mass.  
 
 
ST. MARGARET MARY’S BUS RUN 
St Margaret Mary's bus run proposed for Friday 1st July has been changed to 
8th July.  Please give your name to Gena, Betty or Ann if you want to attend. 
 
 
SUMMER FETE 2022 
St Margaret Mary’s Summer Fete will take place on Saturday 18th June. Tables 
are available at £10 per table. 
Please see Anne Cotter in the hall after Sunday Mass for any information or 
message the St. Margaret Mary Facebook page. Donations for the Tombola stall 
would be appreciated also. 
 
 
The Cardinal Winning Pro-life Initiative 
The monthly Pro-Life Mass will take place on Wednesday, 18th May at 7.30pm 
at Holy Cross, 113 Dixon Ave, G42 8ER. Adoration begins at 6.15pm. All 
welcome. The celebrant will be Monsignor Denis Carlin.  
  
The Cardinal Winning Pro-life Initiative, 104 Albert Road G42 8DR, are holding 
a Sale of new goods, bric-a-brac, clothes, shoes, bags, toys books and much 
more on Saturday 21 May from 11am to 5pm. If you need further information 
contact 0141 433 2680.  All welcome. 
 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
A very happy birthday to Fr. Willie who will be celebrating being another year 

older on Monday. 21 again…and again…and again!!! Have a lovely day.  


